
POLICY ON REFUNDS FOR NATIONAL GATHERINGS & DINNERS. 

The committee passed a motion at the meeting after the Casino National Gathering 

adopting a more formal policy for refunds of money paid for registration and dinner 

when attending a National Gathering and/or annual dinner. This has come about where 

members had changed their mind at the last minute and decided not to attend the 

dinner. The committee pays for venue hire and various other costs after registrations 

close, based on numbers attending the event and so cancellations at short notice have 

meant the Club funds are needed to cover this.  

Policy for refund where: - 

 Cancellation is before the closing date of registrations for the National 

Gathering – full refund of registration and dinner cost. 

 

 Cancellation is after registration closing date and up to a week before the 

National Gathering starts, 75% of dinner cost refunded, rounded down to the 

nearest dollar. 

 

 Cancellation after registration closing date and cancelling for dinner only, but 

still attending the National Gathering – no refund. 

 

 Cancellation after one week before the National Gathering starts – no refund. 

We hope this will clarify the situation for the future and lessen the impact on Club funds. 

David Wilkinson 
President 
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